Franitza, Al

From: Lorri Hanmer [lorri@psjengineering.com)
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2007 4:56 PM

To: Puente, Robert; Franitza, Al

Subject: Adult Video store at 91st and Brown Deer

Alderman Puente

A block watceh captain at Parkway Village Condos {224 unit housing at 94th and Bradley
Read), I want to voice my opinion against allowing the Adult Video store to continue at
the present site.

It is too cloge to all the apartments on Brown Deer Road and the Woodland Caks condos.

We don't want the type of traffic to come into our neighborhood. We dont't have bus
service on 91lst Street after 6 pm I have seen people walking North on %1st Street to
Brown Deer Road te catch a bus. 9ist Street is not that well lighted and it worries me
that a perscn (male or

female) could be pulled into a vehicle by a person who goes to that videc store.

I brought up at the May meeting for our residents to also write. I was asked to write and
let the commission know that 22 people in the Parkway Village Condos ask the commission
net to allow this business to continue.

There is one adult video store on 76th and Good Hope. At least there is no housing within
50 feet away from that store.

Lorri Hanmer

8030 North 94th Street
Milwaukee, WI 53224
phone 414 354-6992




